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From: Kristina Kalolo 
Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Comment: DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license application 

#S-010735-WD-YB-N.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Deputy Director Victoria Eleftheriou, 

My name is Kristina Kalolo, I am a resident of Portland, Maine writing in opposition to the expansion proposed 
in the DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license application #S-010735-WD-YB-N. It 
would put our most precious natural resource, water, at risk and may cause significant harm to communities in 
the area and endangered species.  

I strongly urge you to oppose the Norridgewock Landfill Expansion Proposal to ensure the safety and 
well-being of our water, land, endangered species and people. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  

Respectfully,  
Kristina Kalolo 

‐‐  
Kristina Kalolo, M.A., CYT | she/her 
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